
                                    

 

 

 

 26th February 2021                  Term: Spring 2   Week: One 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

 
Well done Harry and Kyle who are 

our stars of the week.  
 

       
 
We would love to choose more stars as 
we are so amazed by all of you!  

Thank you again for your support 

this week, 

Mrs Rogers, Mrs Thompson, Mrs 

Bailey and Mrs Brooker 

You’re almost there… the end is in sight. You 
have all done an incredible job. Next week I 
will put together a little video of the 
classroom to show the children the layout 
(and that it hasn’t changed). Our priority on 
returning to school will be on settling the 
children back in, re-establishing the routines 
of the day and relationships. You might find 
it useful to share this story too. It’s called 
‘Back to School’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JUda5y8
PAUE  

 

Keyworker attendance form for children 
attending school Week beginning 1st March 

We ask again that you fill out the online 
form to let us know which day(s) your child 
will be attending school next week. Thank 
you to those who have filled it in for us, it 
has been incredibly useful when planning for 
the needs of the class. 
https://forms.gle/UbM6e7hhFHV64QN69  

This week … 

Has seen us thinking about wolves. We 
have been enjoying stories about wolves, 
in particular Little Red Riding Hood. 
You made some fantastic models and 
story maps that you used to retell the 
story. You came up with some fantastic 
disguises too as you tried to help Mr 
Wolf from being spotted quite so easily! 

We continued to develop our subitising 
skills as we talking about noticing what 
we see and looking for groups of 
numbers that make larger numbers by 
asking ‘What do you see and how do you 
see it?’. In particular we explored the 
composition of numbers 9 and 10 and 
ordered numbers to 10, correcting 
mistakes and competing sequences. 

Next week we continue with Mr Wolf as 
we see what happens when he meets the 
‘Three Little Pigs’. We will also be 
exploring 3D shape and revisiting 
repeating patterns. 

 

Returning to school 

Please get in touch if you have any 
particularly concerns or anxieties about the 
return to school. We know some of you may 
be feeling anxious, please try not to worry.  

 

 

 

World Maths Day and World Book Day 

These take place on the 3rd and 4th March 
next week. Our theme for world book day is 
inspirational people. Some of our learning for 
the day will be based on this theme. 
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